
 

 
Dear 9-Hole LGA Membership: 
 
We are getting ready for the upcoming 2024-2025 9-Hole LGA Season. We have an 
exciting year ahead of us, and we are looking forward to welcoming you all back! 
 
The calendar is full and we want to make sure you have updated your calendars. 
Please see the following key items that are on our immediate horizon: 

🍁 Opening Day - Thursday, October 17, 2024: It's a special year as we 

celebrate our 30th anniversary as a league! 

🍁 Constitution & ByLaws: Review / Approve / Vote on October 17, 2024. We 

need your vote.  If you are not attending the Opening Day meeting, don't forget 
that we still need your proxy!  

🍁 Pink Week Charity Event - Tuesday, October 22, 2024: RSVP / Sign-up / 

Donate. Even if you are not playing in the charity golf tourney in partnership with 
our 18-Hole colleagues, you can still sign-up for dinner, buy raffle tickets, and 
volunteer to help. 

🍁 Pink Week 9-Hole Game Day - Thursday, October 24, 2024: Wear Pink / 

Buy Raffle Tickets / Enjoy our regular 9-Hole Game Day play.  

Please watch your inbox for invitations with details and sign-up deadlines. 
 
If you have any questions or need to reach out, please feel free to contact me or any 
one of your Executive Committee friends. 
 
Best, 
Carole Gilbertson, President 
 
 
9 Hole LGA Website: www.upcclga9.com 

http://www.upcclga9.com/

